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23rd of March 2022, 5p.m. to 6p.m. 

 

Project Title: E-Learning, Digitisation and Units for Learning at 

 VET schools – Creating online Learning 

 Environments in Technical Education for European metal industry 

Acronym: EDU-VET 

Reference number: 2019-1-DE02-KA202-006068 

Project partners: P1 University Paderborn (UPB), DE 

   P2 Ingenious Knowledge GmbH (IK), DE 

   P3 Berufskolleg Bocholt-West (BKBW), DE 

   P4 Lancaster and Morecambe College (LMC), UK 

   P5 Centro Integrado de Formación Profesional Someso (CIFP), ES

   P6 Stichting BE Oost-Gelderland (SBEOG), NL 

Host: Berufskolleg Bocholt-West, Germany 

Venue: Schwanenstraße 19-21, 46399 Bocholt, Germany 
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These meeting minutes include the main statements from the EDU-VET 5th Steering Committee - 

Meeting. This Steering Committee Meeting was held on 23/03/2022 from 5p.m. to 6p.m. The results 

are fixed in these minutes.  

Agenda: 

1) Extension of project duration 
 

1.1) Addendum for Grant Agreement 
 

1.1) Further project work under corona conditions 
 
2) Project Timeline 
 

2.1) Current status of IOs 
 
2.2) Multiplier Events 
 
2.3) End of project 
  

 
 

1) Extension of project duration 

Due to the Corona crisis Marc explains, that the National Agency has confirmed an extension of the 

project duration. The Addendum for Grant Agreement was confirmed by NA on 10th of August 2020. 

Following the duration of the project will run until 31/03/2022 (31 months). 

Concerning further project work under corona conditions following aspects will be pointed out: 

 Meetings can be held online: 

 Local Working Group Meetings 

 Transnational Meetings 

 Multiplier Events 

The holding of online project meetings will be confirmed by NA on 08th of July 2020. 

 

2) Project Timeline 

According to the project timeline the Steering Committee talks about the currents status of the IOs 

and the transnational meetings. 

Current status of IOs 

All activities within the IOs are on track. The following graphic shows the durations of the several IOs 

and the currents status: 
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Additionally, the Steering Committee decides to adjust the project timeline according to the extension 

of the project duration. Therefore, all timelines were modified by the coordinator. 

Multiplier Events 

Due to the Corona situation, all 4 Multiplier Events have to be conducted online. Therefore, the 

Steering Committee plans to hold them between October 2021 to February 2022 also online via Zoom. 

Some Multiplier events were even held in person in compliance to the Corona regulations.  

End of project 

The project will end on 31/03/2022. All project tasks must be completed by then. In addition, the 

partners must have sent all administrative tasks such as timesheets, contracts, etc. to UPB. 

 

In summary, the project work and activities are on track and, despite Corona, are progressing very 

well. The Steering Committee does not see any risks with regard to the project end. 


